
Twins annual convention coming to Grand Island in October

The Nebraska State Twins Association will hold its annual convention at the Howard Johnson
River Side Inn, 3333 Ramada Road, Grand Island, Neb., on Oct. 20 and 21.  
 The association is made up of twins and/or multiple births of all ages.  At least one twin or
multiple must be a resident of Nebraska.  
 For information about the NSTA or the annual convention please visit the website at
www.netwins.org., or contact Karen Happ, 217 North Central Ave., Superior, NE 68978,
402-879-3515, or Joyce Landrigan, 344 W Hawthorne St, Minden, NE 68959, 308-830-1759.
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